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Quality tires are necessary to safe travel. A tax on tires will push people towards 

cheap, low quality tires and, or they will push long past the minimum tread depth. 

This will negatively impact small businesses. Cars, trucks, and motorcycles continue 

to be the superior way to travel. A new tax will only have a negative impact on our 

state.  


